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To Whom It May Concern  

Katolec Corporation 

President 

Eisuke Kato 

 

 

Notice – Regular member Admission of JIFFA  

 

January 1, 2017, Katolec Corporation became a regular member of JIFFA 

(Japan International Freight Forwarders Association Inc.). 

  

 In international logistics, international multimodal transport – a rational 

combination of various transport modes, such as seaborne, railway, airborne 

and trucking services – has grown dramatically in line with the development of 

containerization. 

 

In order to further promote the overseas logistics business, by newly adding 

international multipurpose integrated transport to the logistics service menu, 

we intend to prepare a system that can respond accurately to customers' 

overseas procurement and overseas sales needs.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Contact:       Yoshiko Yamane 

Corporate Planning Division 

E-mail:yo-yamane@katolec.com 


